
Our Case Number: ABP-312131-21

An
Bord
Plean£la

Commission for Railway Regulation
c/o Mark Nugent
Temple House
57 Temple Road
Blackrock
Co. Dublin
A94 Y5W5

Date: 13 December 2024

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City I

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer to the above-mentioned case.

It is noted that a submission was received from you, on 10th April 2024, in relation to the significant
further information submitted by the applicant, prior to the publication of public notice of same, which
was subsequently returned to you

The Board considers it appropriate to invite you to make a submission in relation to the
significant further information Your response to this notice should be received not later than
5:30 p.m. on 2:3rd December 2024.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at
laps©}pleanala.ie

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully

TX Cib==T-=,
Aisling Reilly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737131
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